Getting things done — Hillside Drive
#dundeewestend

Residents recently contacted me to say that there is no longer any ‘no
through road’ signage at the cul de sac at the north end of Hillside Drive.

I raised this with the roads maintenance partnership and have received the
following helpful response :

“Bailie Macpherson — We have had a look at the complaint. We agree and have
put in an order for new sign and pole.”
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